
Michael McTague | Principal, Kindergarten Center and Intermediate School

Melissa Whitman | Assistant Principal, Kindergarten Center

May 29, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We have begun planning for the end of our school year. Along with the exciting
celebrations, field trips and rites of passage for our students, we have also
established the end of the year schedule.

Provided that the NYSED minimum 180 days of school will have been attended
by students this year, the district has established an end of year schedule as
follows:

For UPK Students, both AM and PM classes will have school Monday, June
24th. Monday, June 24th will be the last day of UPK programming. UPK
programming will not run on Tuesday, June 25th.

For Kindergarten, Monday June 24thand Tuesday June 25th will be half
days, with dismissal starting at 12 noon. Tuesday June 25th will be the last
day of school.

There will be no classes held at elementary buildings on Wednesday June
26th.

Please contact the building office with any questions.

Thank you for another successful school year,

Michael McTague Melissa Whitman
Principal Assistant Principal
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